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Good Morning Bill and North Wilts MMOC Club,  
 Thank you for your email with all the 
news, I remember Chris’s name but can’t put a 
name to a face.  I remember Brian and Freda, 
please pass on our regards to them.  
 Thank you for all our North Wilts goodies! 
We love them! As soon as Doris is out of 
hibernation I will be fitting her grill badge with 
pride! We will be waving the flag at the car 
shows as well!  
 I finally found a photo of us going through 
the drive through, that I have attached.  Isobel 
my co-pilot was helping me after her softball 
game! 
 I also attach a couple of photos of Dad 
and myself after the British Classic car show. 
Can’t wait for the spring and to be driving Doris 
again. She is celebrating her 50th Birthday on 
June 30th :) 
 Talk soon and thank you once again, 
 Alison, Rob and of course Doris! 


